
20th September 2022

Dear parents/carers,

Re: Year 6 Trip to the Science Museum

We have arranged for Year 6 to visit the Science Museum on:

● Tuesday 4th October 2022 - 6 Copernicus  and 6 Al-Biruni
● Wednesday 5th October 2022 - 6 Bell-Burnell and 6 Galileo

In Year 6, the History topic for this half term explores all about the Industrial
Revolution. We will be taking the children out on public transport to the
Science Museum so that they can see some of the wonderful artefacts and
exhibitions which will inspire their learning this year.

Classes will be leaving school at 9.00am and will be back by the end of the
school day at 3.15pm. We will be travelling by bus and tube. Therefore, there
is no charge for the trip as the travel is free.

All children will need to bring a packed lunch with them unless they are
entitled to a free school meal in which case the school will provide a packed
lunch.

Please login to Parentpay to give permission for your child to go on the trip by
Friday 30th September 2022.

Yours sincerely,

W. Bat�

Mr W. Bate
Year 5/6 Phase Leader


